
Dollars & CentipedesDollars & Centipedes
A Newsletter for Kids of the A Newsletter for Kids of the nextnext Century Century July 2020July 2020

Social Distancing in the SummerSocial Distancing in the Summer
Summer is usually a time to get together with friends and family and to enjoy some time off of 
school. With the COVID-19 Pandemic this year, summer is looking different for everyone. If you go 
to the credit union with your mom or dad, you may notice it looks a little different inside there too.

At Century Credit Union 
While cautiously returning back to our normal business hours and routines, we are abiding by the 
CDC guidelines to keep both staff and our members safe. You may notice there are some changes 
in the lobby, including: 
 
       - Maximum of 4 members allowed in the lobby 
 
       - Please use the hand sanitizer wipes at the lobby entrance 
 
       - Germ Shields are up at the teller stations 
 
       - Signs on the floor, providing direction to travel 
 
       - Also, note that our lobbies are closing 30 minutes early each evening for cleaning/sanitizing. 
 
       - Drive Thru is open normal business hours.

Each summer, the Credit Union hosted a movie night for our Kids and Teens, however with the 
current pandemic and regulations in place, we will not be hosting our normal movie night. We 
would still like to show our Kid and Teen Members our appreciation though! On the back side of 
this newsletter, there is a form you can return to the credit union (or with the help of a parent, you 
can submit your answers via email). Once the credit union receives your form, we will credit your 
account $5! Every Kid/Teen member who returns their form, will also be included in a drawing to 
win $100!*

*Be sure to include your first and last name so we can identify your account. Form/Email must be returned by 7/31/20 in order to receive $5 credit and be en-
tered into the drawing. Credit will post to your account during the first week of August. Winner of the drawing will be announced on Friday, August 7, 2020.



COMPLETE THIS FORM 
AND RECEIVE $5

You can also email your response to youthclubs@centurycu.org

Name: ________________________________________________________________________
Name a new skill you have learned or you would like to learn during the pandemic:

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
What is your favorite part aboout Century Credit Union:

_______________________________________________________________________________________________
If you could change one thing about Century Credit Union, what would it be:

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

RemindersReminders
▪ Did you know, Century pays you for your good grades?! Bring 
in, or come by our drive thru, with your most recent report 
card, and we will pay you $1 for each A (or grade equivilent) up 
to $5!

▪ Coming by the credit union to deposit money? Don’t forget 
your punch card. Every time you deposit at least $5 into your 
Century Savings Account, we give you a stamp. Every 5 stamps 
you earn, you get to pick out a prize!


